Land Classification Proposal

110/1-3, JENNER STREET, LITTLE BAY

Council is proposing to classify an affordable
housing unit as operational land, under the
Local Government Act, 1993.

The housing unit is located at 110/1-3, Jenner Street, Little Bay,
Lot 7 within Strata Plan SP90272.

The affordable housing unit has been dedicated to Council for rental
under the terms of Council’s Affordable Rental Housing Program.

HAVE YOUR SAY

Council welcomes community comments on this proposal.

Submissions in writing, clearly headed ‘Proposal to classify
affordable housing unit as operational land’ should be
submitted via email or post to:

* council@randwick.nsw.gov.au or
* General Manager, Randwick City Council, 30 Frances Street
Randwick NSW 2031.

Closing date for submissions: Friday 6 February 2015.

/\/\/ For further information on this project

Randwick City Contact the Senior Social Planner Warren Am.brose on
Council 9399 0994 or email warren.ambrosse@randwick.nsw.gov.au

a sense of community




